
December 21, 1976 

Mr. Ernest G. Barnes 
11706 Eden Road 
Silver Spring, Maryland 
20904 

Dear Ernie: 

Thank you for sending me your resume, and 
this letter will acknowledge its receipt. As you 
know, the Carter people have requested that all 
job applications be accompanied by a resume. 

I will forward your resume on to the Carter 
transition team along with a letter concerning 
your qualifications. I will also be discussing 
job possibilities with them in person in the 
coming weeks. 

Thanks again for the resume and best wishes 
for the holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Morgan 

 


